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10th May 2022 

Queen’s Platinum Jubilee Picnic - Rooksdown 

 

Dear Parents and Friends of Castle Hill, 

 

On Thursday 26th May the school will be having a picnic lunch to celebrate the Queen’s Platinum Jubilee. We are 

hoping for good weather and will plan to eat outside on the school field. If possible, please can your child bring in a 

blanket or rug to sit on during the picnic. Please remember to bring a hat and apply sun cream in the morning (if 

applicable) and a water bottle.  

 

As it is the last day of term we would like to make this a special ‘red, white & blue’ themed mufti-day, with a 

voluntary contribution of £1 paid via Scopay. 

 

Children will have the option to bring in their own packed lunch (no nuts please) or order a school picnic via Scopay at 

the normal price of £2.60. The kitchen would like to have an idea of numbers in advance, so please pre order via 

Scopay by Friday 20th May. There will be no hot dinner option to order on this day.   

 

See menu below: 

 

 
 

This will be a lovely way to celebrate such a commemorative occasion, we know the children will have lots of fun. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

The CHPS Team 
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